
 

 St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Friday 20th September 2024 

Mission Statement  

We work, learn and grow together in God’s love 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Rothwell Road, Anderton 

01257 480598 

www.st-josephs-anderton.lancs.sch.uk  

Congratulations to Eden Dewhurst for receiving the Headteacher’s 

Award this week. Eden has been showing her kind and caring na-

ture around school and this has been noticed by visitors to school 

too. A super role model to others. Well Done Eden. 

Worker of the week  Reading Award  Values Award  Year Group 

Sadie Buckley Lily Pickstock Jasper  Conway  Reception 

Hattie Agar Demi Cornwell  Marcus Dillon  Year One 

Grayson Reid  Dexter Hopkins Georgia Dillon  Year Two 

Harry Pickstock  Alex Lowe Samuel Unsworth  Year Three 

Eden Dewhurst  Maya Middelmas  Poppy Law  Year Four 

Shane-Lee Tucker  Lara Hodgson Holly Howcroft  Year Five 

Isaac Buckley  Layla Lees  Logan Hopkins  Year Six 



 

 

Following in the footsteps of St Joseph 

 "Find things that shine and move toward them.” Mia farrow 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE   

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

  

OPEN LEARNING MORNING AND EVENING  

Please see below for the dates of our Open 

Learning morning and evening for prospective 

parents of children starting school in September 

2025. We would appreciate it if you 

could share these with family and 

friends and welcome any visits to 

school.  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception Class 98.77% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 97.6% 

Year 3 96.4% 

Year 4 99.7% 

Year 5 97.1% 

Year 6 97.3% 

HELPERS IN SCHOOL  

We appreciate any support that can be given in 

school by parents / grandparents for reading etc.  

Please contact the school office if you are able to 

offer any time in school. Volunteers would not 

be placed in their child’s class 

CHRISTMAS CINEMA TRIP  

In an attempt to be as organised as possible, we 

have pre-booked our annual Christmas whole 

school cinema trip for Wednesday 18th Decem-

ber. We are very grateful to the PTA for their 

support with the cost of coaches, drinks 

and snacks for this and look forward to 

watching the newly released Moana 2. 

Please pay via Eduspot £7.00. 

NON—UNIFORM DAY  

Our first PTA non-uniform day of the year is 

next Friday 27th September. We are collecting 

bottles on this day for the 

Christmas Fair in December. 

Thank you for your support.  

Congratulations to Year 4 for having the high-

est attendance this week.  

 

WELCOME DROP IN 

We would like to welcome parents /carers to call in 

to see your child’s classroom and meet the teachers 

on Monday 23rd September. This is not for individ-

ual meetings just a pop in with your child anytime 

from the end of the school day until 5pm. 

YEAR FOUR WITH YOU ALWAYS                  

PROGRAMME  

Families in Year Four have received a letter 

about an upcoming meeting for parents on 

Monday 30th September at 6:15pm. If you 

would like your child to receive the Sacraments 

of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion 

please attend this meeting. You will 

need to bring your child’s Baptism 

certificate to this meeting.  








